
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

RESOURCES OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY PANEL
HELD ON 15 OCTOBER 2009

ROSP.40/09
BUDGET SCRUTINY

The Panel discussed the draft report of the Budget Scrutiny Task and Finish Group (OS.22/09).  

A key finding of their report was the dissatisfaction of the Scrutiny 2009 Budget.  The Task and Finish Group had been set up to consider how budget scrutiny could be improved.  It had been agreed that Resources Overview and Scrutiny would lead on the review.  The Task and Finish Group included two members from each of the three scrutiny panels.

Meetings had been held with the Finance Portfolio Holder and Corporate Director and sessions had taken place with representatives from other Authorities.  

It was agreed that the draft report of the Budget Scrutiny Task and Finish Group be referred to the Scrutiny Chairs Group.  

Members felt that either a rolling training programme or an awareness/training session would be useful and that it should be available to all Members and officers.  

The Head of Personnel (Mr Williams) advised that there was financial training as part of the Members Training Programme.  Training started some time ago and was run by the Head of Finance.  Mr Williams agreed to circulate copies of the training plan to Members.

Councillor J Mallinson advised that although some of the budget was statutory and some non-statutory it was not possible to make savings and economies solely from the non statutory budgets.  

RESOLVED – 1) That report OS.22/09 be agreed and forwarded to the Executive and to the Scrutiny Chairs Group for a formal response to this Panel on the recommendations made

2) That a separate meeting be arranged to discuss budget matters in December

3) That Mr Williams circulate copies of the training plan to Members







